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Resolution of Recognition
FRED of the Month
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;
WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in the work ethics and characteristics described in The Fred Factor by Mark Sanborn, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a FRED of the Month at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a special meeting on May 15, 2012, does hereby recognize the following as FRED of the Month for May 2012:

Mikki Bland (media specialist) & Linda Reed (assistant principal) from Lincoln Trail Elementary School.  Mrs. Bland took over the 4th grade classroom of Becky Hillard when she had an illness in late March.  She had served as a fourth grade teacher previously and knew that Mrs. Hillard would be concerned for the students and their need for stability.  She took that role on herself.  Mrs. Reed took on the role of cafeteria work for several weeks.  The LTES cafeteria manager had surgery and another cafeteria worker who runs the point-of-sale system had fallen and had surgery.  Mrs. Reed stepped in and ran the point-of-sale computer everyday for the cafeteria staff to help alleviate some stress for them.
The Board extends its congratulations to Mrs. Bland and Mrs. Reed for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.
